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From: Kathleen Schultz
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Re: Proposed Apartments on River Road
Date: Friday, January 14, 2022 5:55:06 PM


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 
2706 Raintree Ct, Waukesha, WI 53189


Thank you, Doug.


On Fri, Jan 14, 2022, 4:50 PM Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov> wrote:


Good Afternoon Kathleen,


 


Thanks for sharing your thoughts on the Proposed Apartments project on River Road and
Saylesville Road.


 


If you would like your comments read into the record at the January 26, 2022 Plan
Commission meeting, when the proposed Land Use Change and proposed Rezoning for the
property will be discussed, you will need to include your residence address along with your
comments.


 


Thank you,


 


Doug Koehler


Principal Planner


City of Waukesha


P:262-524-3756  


dkoehler@waukesha-wi.gov


www.waukesha-wi.gov


 


Follow us on:   
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mailto:DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov
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From: Kathleen Schultz <kathyschultz262@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 12:13 PM
To: Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Proposed Apartments on River Road


 


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 


As a resident who moved into the River's Crossings neighborhood just over eight years ago,
I am COMPLETELY against the potential rezoning to allow more apartments.


 


River Road is busy enough, we do not need to add more speeding cars on River Road. The
increase in traffic will make it even more difficult for pedestrian traffic to cross from one
side of River Road to the other - stop signs would be required at all intersections on the road.


 


I don't want more noise, more traffic etc.  We bought our condominium specifically because
of the neighborhood feel and acceptable amount of traffic on the road - we DO NOT want
apartments on top of us!


 


Please block this. I wish I could be there in person to object so I am asking if you would
consider this as my input as a resident whose windows look directly onto River Road.


 


Thank you.


 


Kathleen A Schultz


Riverfront Condominium Owner 


Notice: Please be aware that email sent to, or received from, the City of Waukesha should be
presumed to be a public record, that it will be retained by the City as a public record, and
will be subject to public disclosure under Wisconsin’s open records law. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email, please do not read it or forward it to another person, but
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notify the sender and then delete it.





